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Comments: NOT IN FAVOR OF LAND USE RESTRICTIONS IN THE CHUGACH FOREST.

Although I do not live in Alaska anymore I still come back to visit and ride in my favorite areas. I still have friends

that love to recreate in the area. I urge you to take no action and leave the area open to ALL forms of recreation.

If anything, more parking and maintenance at the trailhead would be most appreciated. Like many Alaskans I

spent my formative years riding snow machines and dirt bikes in the CNF with family and friends. Please

reconsider closing these areas and allowing future generations to bond over the memories created in these

places. I believe in fair use for all forms of recreation. Limiting them on public land goes against everything

Alaska was founded on. Thank you for your time.


